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Dear State Water Resources Control Board, 

I strongly support saving Scott dam at Lake Pillsbury.
Keeping this dam is way more beneficial then destroying it.
The people of Potter Valley have been depending on this
water for a hundred years. Without the water from Scott dam.
Potter Valley would dry up. Also Lake Mendocino would go dry
60 percent of the time!

Due to climate change and global warming, detroying Scott dam
would actually have devestating impacts on Salmon in the Eel river.
In the summer months Scott dam releases cold oxygenated water for fish
to survive. Without the dam, the upper Eel river would become a small trickle
in the summer months killing fish due to lack of oxygen.

Wildlife depends on Lake pillsbury, Elk, Eagles, Bear, Deer, Mountain lion, are all well
established
thanks to Lake Pillsbury.

Please save Scott dam and Lake pillsbury !

Sincerely,

John Steinhart

JOHN STEINHART

SANTA ROSA
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